To:   
Tuition Exchange Liaison Officers

From:
Bob Shorb, Executive Director/CEO

Re:   
Nominations for Tuition Exchange Grant Opportunity (TE-GO) for Student Scholars from Low and Middle Income Families for 2015-16
TE-GO is a special grant of $2,500 annually.  It is funded by The Tuition Exchange, Inc. for scholars from low and middle income families. A maximum of four new TE-GO grants is available for 2015-16 academic year.  The TE-GO is a supplement to the TE scholarship and may be used for tuition and non-tuition items associated with the cost of attendance.

Candidate consideration for the 2015-16 academic year is limited to new, first time TE scholars (initial certifications of export candidates) and must have an expected family contribution (EFC) of $12,000 or less.  TE-GO candidates must be nominated by the exporting institution. Nominations are limited to one per school each year. A total of four new TE-GO grants will be awarded for 2015-16.  Note – Double Credit 3 (DC 3) students are not eligible for consideration.
To help Liaison Officers identify export candidates who may be eligible for TE-GO encourage candidates go on-line at:  https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/pay-for-college/paying-your-share/expected-family-contribution-calculator
This is an EFC calculator. 

PROCESS/TIMELINE:

December 2014/January 2015 - TELO’s identify certified exports eligible for TE-GO nomination.

January 2015/May 2015 - TE-GO candidates will be considering TE award offers with the majority narrowing their choices to one or two importing schools by May 1, 2015.

Friday, February 27, 2015 - Nomination deadline.  It is the responsibility of the TELO to email the nominee’s name, best email address, EFC and last four digits of social security or other identifier number to rshorb@tuitionexchange.org.  Remember, TELO’s may nominate only one nominee per institution.
Monday, March 2, 2015 - TE-GO nominees shall receive a Candidate’s Credentials and Statement template via email sent directly from TE Central.

Friday, March 27, 2015 - Deadline for Candidate’s Credentials and Statement returned electronically to TE Central.

April 2015 - Credentials checked by TE Central and TE-GO Selection Panel reviews applications.
April 24, 2015 - TE-GO recipients are announced by TE Central.
July 2015 - Schools will receive a $2,500 check for the TE-GO recipient, payable to the school and sent to the attention of the Financial Aid Director.  It is the school’s responsibility to confirm the recipient’s continuing eligibility for spring.  Your contact for funding is Kristine Lev.  Her email is klev@tuitionexchange.org.
